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Working closely with John Ludi of AIS Storefront the 2016 Calendar we are waiting for Fall BOD 

discussion if we wish to continue with this program.  John Ludi shall have this in his Storefront 

report. 

 

A quote for the 2016 calendar has been requested and John Ludi shall also have this information at 

the time of the meeting. 

 

 


